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A WORD FROM THE BISHOP’S WARDEN

ST. PAUL’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH  
J U L Y   2 0 1 5

JULY 5
Morning Prayer
Lay Reader:  Sam French

JULY 12
DEDICATION OF ALTAR LINENS IN 

MEMORY OF ROBERT E. CROSSLEY
DINNER COURTESY OF CROSSLEY FAMILY
Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Larry Lewis
Lay Reader:  John Tarver

JULY 19
BISHOP’S COMMITTEE 

Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Canon Bill Fasel
Lay Reader:  Don Kiefer

JULY 26
Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Jeske
Lay Reader:   Kate French

ALTAR:  BECKY TARVER

Dear All,

We at St. Paul's are planning a celebration.  
On July 12, we will dedicate a set of alter 
linens that were donated in memory of Bob 
Crossley.  Most of Bob's family will be with us 
that day and we will also put up a photo of 
Bob and a plaque in the vestry room 
recognizing all of the projects that Bob 
completed for St. Paul's.  I will not try to name 
them all but will note that the list is extensive.  
Bob left a physical mark on St. Paul's that will 
remain for decades to come, and a spiritual 
mark on our hearts that will last forever.
Following the service, the Crossley family will 
have a dinner for the congregation and all are 
invited.  I hope everyone can be here for the 
celebration and visit all of the Crossley family.
The past week has been historic.  As a 
member of St. Paul's has observed, "What  a 
week to be an American and an Episcopalian!  
May we rejoice in our diversity.  May we be 
sensitive to those who do not share our joy."

Don

SUNDAY SERVICES
  
  9:00 AM     SUNDAY SCHOOL
 10:00 AM    HOLY EUCHARIST

NERM WEBSITE:  
http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx
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C R O S S L E Y A L T A R L I N E N S 
DEDICATION
July 12 we will celebrate the memory of 
Robert E. (Bob) Crossley as we dedicate the 
purple set of altar linens that have been 
purchased with the funds given to St. Paulʼs at 
Bobʼs service.  Barbara and her family  will all 
be in attendance and invite the congregation 
to remain after the service for a dinner 
provided by the Crossley Family.  Please mark 
your calendar and be sure to come to 
participate in this meaningful occasion.

P R E S I D I N G 
BISHOP ELECTED
[ E p i s c o p a l N e w s 
Service – Salt Lake 
C i t y , U t a h ] T h e 
Episcopal Church ʼs 
General Convention 
made history June 27 
when it chose Diocese 
o f No r th Ca ro l i na 
Bishop Michael Curry  to be its 27th presiding 
bishop.  Curry, 62, was elected by the House 
of Bishops from a slate of four nominees on 
the first ballot. Curryʼs election was confirmed 
an hour later by the House of Deputies, as 
outlined in the churchʼs canons, by  a vote of 
800 to 12. He will serve a nine-year term that 
officially  begins Nov. 1. On that date, Curry 

will succeed current Presiding Bishop 
Katharine Jefferts Schori and he will become 
the first person of color to hold that position. “It 
really  is a blessing and privilege to serve our 
church and to serve our Lord in this way,” he 
said. “I treasure this church, this house, the 
House of Bishops, all of us. “This is a good 
and wonderful church and we are good and 
wonderful people and I thank God to be one of 
the baptized among you,” Curry said, adding, 
“My heart is really full.”

BRIGHT FUTURES
Donations city-wide to this program are going 
well.  Cash donations can still be made by 
placing a check in the collection plate on 
Sunday.  Sam French, our representative to 
the Ministerial Alliance, will see that donations 
get to the Bright Futures committee who will 
provide much needed clothing for needy 
school children.

JULY  2015  ANNIVERSARIES
3-Amos and Carlene Sersey
31-John and Beck Tarver

JULY 2015  BIRTHDAYS 
3-Dan Carpenter        24-Katie Klier
3-Kurt Gretzinger       24-Rolf Leed
4-John Tarver             27-Rauna Gladfelter
14-Ryan Stillwell        31-Nancy Gaines
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